

Providing the rich soil that enables our children to develop deep roots and flourish.

Friday 5th September 2025

Dear Parents,

KS1 (YEAR 1 and 2) FOOTBALL FESTIVAL WEDNESDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 2025 – 9.30-12.15PM

Atlas Games Active School Network will host a KS1 Football Festival on Wednesday 17th September 2025 from 9:30am — 12.15pm at Painswick Rugby Club on the A46 Stroud Rd, Painswick, Stroud GL6 6UZ.

The football festival will be a mixed gender 7 —a-side festival, with all teams playing each other. We are hoping to take all the Hereford Children and will sub them on and off so all children are included if they wish to be. We will encourage everyone to join in but if anybody does not wish to participate, they will be able to support their classmates from the sidelines.

Please ensure that your child wears their PE kits and trainers or football boots, shinpads (if they have them) a snack and a water bottle for refreshment. Please ensure children bring a coat and if by chance the weather is kind then you may consider suncream too. We ask that all children bring a packed lunch on this day, in case the festival runs over.

We would also be grateful of any offers to help with transporting the children to Painswick RFC and then back to Amberley School afterwards. Please could you indicate below whether you are able to help with transport and complete the "Letter to Drivers Transporting Young People" attached to this letter. Due to the prohibitive cost of transport, we are unable to take part in these events unless we have parental support.

Please ensure that all children have a car seat brought in on this day. It is a legal requirement if your child is under 130cm. Please label the car seat and place it in the office on the morning of the trip or, give it directly to the parent transporting.

You will be able to spectate at the event, or, if you prefer, you can leave your children with myself and Mrs Lury and return at pick up. If you can only help one way then please indicate this on the reply slip. It is always very much appreciated.

If you have any questions about the festival, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Please complete the form on the reverse to give permission for your child to take part and return it to school by Wednesday 10th September 2025 so that I am able to organise the transport. I will send out information as to who your child will travel with so you can liaise with them directly with regards to car seats.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Mrs S Hamilton

Amberley Parochial School,

Amberley, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL5 5JG Head teacher: Mrs A Flight

t: 01453 873349

e: admin@amberley.gloucs.sch.uk www.amberleyschool.co.uk





Providing the rich soil that enables our children to develop deep roots and flourish.

KS2 FOOTBALL FESTIVAL ON WEDNESDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 2025 – 9.30-12.15PM

Amberley, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL5 5JG Head teacher: Mrs A Flight

Parent's Signature:

t: 01453 873349

e: admin@amberley.gloucs.sch.uk www.amberleyschool.co.uk

